
ASPE Announces 
The Women of ASPE The mission of the new Women of 
ASPE (WOA) special-interest group is to engage, retain, and advance women in the 
plumbing design industry through education, leadership development, and networking 
opportunities. It is open to women who have an active membership with the American 
Society of Plumbing Engineers. Some of the activities include:

Women
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3 Mentoring programs
3 Membership growth outreach efforts
3 Fostering partnerships with industry–related associations  
3 Various educational offerings

To join the Women of ASPE special-interest group, email skidd@aspe.org
For more information, visit www.aspe.org/woa
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To join the Minnesota Chapter WOA, or for more information, contact
Samantha Lehner
612-876-5690
samantha.lehner@ncscor.com


